
We want to hear from You! 

The Town of Battle Ground is excited to announce the Trails Master Plan has 
begun and is seeking community input. Your feedback is incredibly valuable 
and will provide the framework for developing a trail network that reflects the 
needs and wants of residents and visitors of all ages and abilities. 

Background: The town received a grant from the Indiana Department of 
Health to develop a Trails Master Plan for the town and surrounding area. The 
master plan will provide a roadmap to the development of a trail network 
within the town and to connect us to current and future regional trail systems. 
This is the beginning of the study process that will take place over the course 
of this year.  

Please take a few minutes to respond to the following 10 minute online 
survey. Thank you for participating! 

Please note the survey will be closed on: August 7th, 2024 .  For additional 
Information and opportunity to comment we encourage everyone to attend 
the Public Open House that will be held on July 11th, 2024 from 4:30 to 7:30 
pm, at the Battle Ground Bible Church located on CR600N in Battle Ground. 
  

                                         


